The Antrim Planning Board met on the above date with the following members present.

Byron Butterfield, Harold Grant, Stanley Tehney and Mildred Dudley.

The meeting was presided over by Byron Butterfield, Chairman.

Upon checking with Robert Caughey we established that the final plat for the new development had been approved by the New Hampshire Water Supply and Pollution Control Commission. Mr. Caughey will see that this plat is signed by Byron Butterfield and then will be recorded by the Secretary.

It was reported that the Sewerage Disposal Committee will arranged for a meeting in the near future to report on results of the committee.

Meeting adjourned at 8:35 P. M.

Medred & Sudley Secretary